
Session on Prevention from COVID-19 

 

A session on Prevention of COVID-19 was organized at Sadhu Vaswani Institute of Management 

Studies for Girls on 12th March 2020 for its students and staff. Director Dr. B. H. Nanwani 

discussed all the guidelines given by Government of India for preventing COVID-19. She also 

explained how the simple habit of washing hands frequently can prevent the infection. 

 

 

 

She took up FAQs about COVID-19 and explained in detail the risk of coming in contact with 

COVID-19 positive patients and how Social Distancing would help in staying safe.  

Her talk also included safety tips for those using public transport, such as washing hands 

frequently, covering the face while sneezing etc. Students and staff found the session very 

informative and promised to follow all the guidelines to stay safe.  


